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Topic Women's Safety 

Student Development Board of Savitribai Phule Pune Vidyapeeth and Anekant Education 

Society’s Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce Baramati jointly 

organized Nirbhaya Kanya Workshop on 23rd March 2022 at Administration Bhavan 

Auditorium. 

Police Havaldar Mrs. Amruta Bhoite was present as the chief guest for the Nirbhay Kanya 

workshop program. Chaired by Seema Mike Gosavi, the keynote speaker Mrs. Amruta Bhoite 

Madam gave her guidance on the topic of women's safety. In her speech She guided the creation 

of the Nirbhaya Squad with the aim of empowering girls, investigating cases of molestation of 

girls. Subjects- One sided love, addiction, neglect of parents, wrong habits, friendships, children 

turning to theft and crime, mentally deranged children, children violating traffic rules, police 

security system, laws and their implementation were guided. Also, by giving examples of 

different incidents, the types of crime were told how different activities are undertaken by the 

Nirbhaya team to empower girls. Also how different types of cases are solved. Guided about this. 

The president of the program and the vice-principal of the university should set goals and learn 

while the students are studying in the presidential mind. Similarly, one should acquire and 

acquire knowledge to become an informed citizen by keeping the awareness of the surrounding 

situation in the society. He also expressed the hope that students would participate in the various 

training programs conducted by the college. 

After this, there was a question-and-answer session with the keynote speaker and the students 

who were present, in which many students asked their doubts 

For the said workshop, Marathi Department Head Dr. Ranjana Nemade was present and the 

program was welcomed and introduced by the officer of the Student Development Board, Dr. 

Bhagwan Mali. Dr. Madhuri Patil expressed her gratitude and the whole program was 

coordinated by Miss Kritika Manesh Shinde. 73 students actively participated in this workshop. 

 
 


